From: Shirley.Rinn@georgetown.org Subject: Re: Request for information

Date: November 5, 2010 9:34:24 AM CDT

To: Ken Martin <ken@theaustinbulldog.org>

Cc: mayor@georgetown.org, paul.brandenburg@georgetown.org, Shelley.Nowling@georgetown.org,

Skye.Masson@georgetown.org

2 Attachments, 3.7 KB

Mr. Martin,

Per your request:

Mayor 177 sq.ft. City Manager 203 sq.ft.

Please let me know if you need any other information.

Thank you.

Shirley J. Rinn

Shirley J. Rinn
Executive Assistant to
City Manager
P.O. Box 409
Georgetown, Texas 78626
(512) 930-3723 telephone
(512) 930-3659 fax
Shirley.Rinn@georgetown.org
See our website at www.georgetown.org

**Ken Martin ---11/03/2010 10:57:14 AM---Dear Shirley Rinn, This may seem like an off-the-wall request, but I would like to know the dimensio

From: Ken Martin <ken@theaustinbulldog.org>

To: shirley.rinn@georgetown.org

Cc: mayor@georgetown.org, paul.brandenburg@georgetown.org

Date: 11/03/2010 10:57 AM Subject: Request for information

Dear Shirley Rinn,

This may seem like an off-the-wall request, but I would like to know the dimensions for the offices of the mayor and the city manager.

This information would be helpful to provide a basis for comparison to another office space in reference to a story that I'm working on.

I hope that you will be able to provide this information. As always, I'm grateful for your help.

Best regards,

Ken

Ken Martin Founder, Editor & Publisher The Austin Bulldog



Investigative journalism in the public interest
An initiative of the Austin Investigative Reporting Project, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit

Phone O: 512-474-1022 e-mail ken@theaustinbulldog.org web www.theaustinbulldog.org http://twitter.com/AustinBulldog http://www.linkedin.com/in/kenmartinaustin P.O. Box 4400 Austin TX 78765

Organizer: Austin Investigative Reporting Team meetup group